
From: noreply@faa.gov
To: tyjenkins@me.com; Brandon Miller
Subject: Status of FAA Filing
Date: Tuesday, October 29, 2024 4:40:57 AM

Your filing is assigned Aeronautical Study Number(s) (ASN): 2024-AWP-13957-OE, 2024-
AWP-13959-OE, 2024-AWP-13956-OE, 2024-AWP-13958-OE.

To review your electronic record, go to our website oeaaa.faa.gov and select the Search
Archives link to locate your case using the assigned Aeronautical Study Number (ASN). 

The FAA verified your filing and an aeronautical study has been initiated. Please allow a
minimum 45 days for the FAA to complete the study. Please refer to the assigned ASN on all
future inquiries regarding this filing.

For Wind Turbine proposals only, please ensure Wind Turbine Data as described on the
project summary page in your registered e-filing account has been uploaded to your filing. 

To ensure e-mail notifications are delivered to your inbox please add noreply@faa.gov to
your address book. Notifications sent from this address are system generated FAA e-mails and
replies to this address will NOT be read or forwarded for review. Each system generated e-
mail will contain specific FAA contact information in the text of the message.
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